
Sedona Jazz on the Rocks Canceled
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EXTRA EXTRA!

The Board of Directors for Sedona Jazz on the Rocks has reluctantly decided to cancel the festival, scheduled for fall 2013. According to a

press release issued by the organization, "[w]e deeply appreciate your support for Sedona Jazz on the Rocks and our
mission to preserve jazz for future generations through education and performance programs.  We fully expect to
continue those efforts."
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